
 
 

September 29, 2023 
Dear Parents, 
        We’ve had a great week! Grades K-4 have started their Moses Unit.  We learned that the descendants of 
Joseph were in Egypt.  Then, they were thrown into slavery.  In order to help students understand this, Mrs. Simpson 
treated the like “slaves”. They had many hard tasks to overcome. Including a mess made by Mrs. Carlson’s friends.  
Mrs. Simpson took on the role of “Pharoah”.   
 

         *Grades K-4 Memory Verses—Moms & Dads, please help your kiddo learn their memory verses.  All K-4 
students have to say BOTH verses by the 13th of October. 
 

         *Graded 5-8 Band-- Tuesday's group will consist of clarinets and trombones. If your child has chosen to play a 
clarinet or trombone, he or she will need to bring that instrument on Tuesday. Thursday's group consists of flutes 
and trumpets. If your child has chosen to play a flute or a trumpet, he or she will need to bring that instrument on 
Thursday. 
 
 

         *School Records-Mrs. Simpson has been hard at work updating school records.   She may have contacted you 
about something that we are missing.  Please make sure to bring them in as soon as you can.  If you have questions, 
just shoot her an email. 
 

        *Vala’s Pumpkin Patch-Attached to this newsletter you will find the permission slip for our Pumpkin Patch field 
trip.   We still need drivers to help transport the kids.  Please let us know if you are able to drive. 
 

        *School Picture Day—As you can see below, we have scheduled school pictures.  On the 18th you can send your 
kids in their photogenic best.  We will go over to the studio as soon as worship is over, first thing in the morning.  
This way their glow will still be there.  Feel free to send clothes for your child/children to change into. 
 

         *Weather—Our weather is always unpredictable this time of year.  Next week is supposed to be quite hot.   
Yet, it may be chilly in the morning.  Please make sure that your child/children are dressed so that they will be 
comfortable in the morning and afternoon.  Also, if your child is going to wear a sleeveless shirt shoulder straps must 
be at least 4 fingers wide. No spaghetti straps, please.  Thank You! 
   
Dates To Remember: 
October 16----------------------No School Teacher Work Day! 
October 17----------------------Vala’s Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 
October 18----------------------School Picture Day @ 8:45 
October 23-27-----------------Parent/Teacher Conferences  

        Hot Lunch  
    Mon.------------------Corn Dogs $1.50 each 
 

    Wed. ----------------Taco Inn $2.50 Bean Burritos & Tostadas;  
                                   $3.00 Cheesy Burritos  
    Thursday-----------Pizza $2.00 a slice  

 
 
 

 

 

Have an Amazing Weekend! 
Mrs. Carlson & Mrs. Simpson 

Mr. Adams too! 
J 


